

John F. Knight, Jr. Chairman



March 27, 2023

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Attention: ALL BIDDERS

RE: IFB 2023-03 Agency Wide Landscaping Services-Cancellation/Non-Award Notification

Dear Bidder:

Thank you for your bid in response to IFB 2023-03.

At this time, the Montgomery Housing Authority (MHA) is canceling and not awarding this project. MHA has reviewed the bids submitted and determined in the best interest of the Authority to reject all bids in accordance with Section 2.4 of IFB 2023-03 of this project.

MHA will determine if the scope for this project will be revisited later in hopes of meeting budgetary requirements as well as correcting bid requirement errors. If such a decision is made, each bidder will be allowed to submit a new bid in accordance with the new solicitation.

All bidders who submitted a cashier check with their bids will be returned certified mail.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me via email at sbrown@mhatoday.org.

Sincerely,

Sheila Brown

Procurement/Contract Administrator

Show Brown